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St. Paul School is still delivering ex-
cellent education in a values-based, 

religious environment. And, the St. 
Paul School Foundation continues to 
stand strong for St. Paul School, its 
students, and faculty. 

	 Since its founding, The St. Paul 
School Foundation has now contrib-
uted nearly $1.2 million in support of 
the school and its current and former 
students. The generosity of so many 
donors, such as you, is making all the 
difference in our mission to provide 
for the financial stability of St. Paul 
School. 

	 With a current enrollment of over 
100 children, the school remains a 
vibrant center of learning. Continuous 
improvements to the facility, upgrades 
in technology, and a devoted and pro-

fessional teaching staff set the tone for 
high levels of achievement. Testaments 
to this are the long-term, successful 
outcomes at the high school and colle-
giate level earned by St. Paul graduates.

	C hallenges do exist, however, as 
it is no secret that parochial elemen-
tary schools face significant financial 
and demographic/migration issues. 
Despite a 44% increase in the number 
of Catholics nationwide since 1965, 
the enrollment in Catholic elementary 
schools has declined 69%; and 50% 
of Catholic elementary schools have 
closed. It is possible to overcome this 
trend, and St. Paul School is proof 
of that, thanks in large part to the 
support from the foundation and all 

Continued on Page 3
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Dear Alums and Friends, 

“Saint 
Paul 

School has 
contributed 
to the 
formation of 
many young 
people in our 

community for over one hundred 
years.  The school has been and 
continues to be part of our parish 
mission and as a parish we can be 
very proud of our school.  In 2007, 
there are two concerns facing Saint 
Paul School.  We need to increase the 
enrollment, and we need to create a 
situation where the school is more 

financially self-sufficient.”

	 No, I haven’t lost my marbles; 
I know it’s the 2017-18 school year.  
The above paragraph was written by 
Father Eisweirth for Volume 1, Issue 
1, of this newsletter.  Interestingly, the 
two concerns are the same in 2017-
2018.

	H ow these two concerns are 
addressed now, will either make or 
break St. Paul School.  I feel saddened 
that we still seem to be in the same 
place we were ten years ago.  I also 
feel hopeful that with generosity, 
hard work, and determination we 
can reasonably address these issues.  

By facing the reality of the present 
moment we may be able to find 
dreams, instead of nightmares, for the 
future.

	 The good news is that “Catholic 
Values” is one of the top 5 reasons 
people send their children to Catholic 
Schools.  The “somewhat bad” news 
is that it’s not the top reason.  We 
strive to maintain Catholic identity 
along with Catholic values.  One way 
this can be better implemented is 
for parents with children in Catholic 
school (or CCD, for that matter) to 
be to be involved in parish ministry 
beyond their school involvement.

	 It seems to me that one way to 
help St. Paul School financially is 

Fifth grade students learning about  
Sacramentals, and making a God’s eye.

Students in the after school STEAM 
Scholars club gather to see Dr. Mumford, 
friend of Saint Paul School and Walsh 
University Professor, demonstrate Dash 
the robot. The school has recently 
purchased several kits of the Dash and 
Dot robot family for students to complete 
different tasks by controlling, programming, 
and writing code. This demonstration was 
shooting basketballs into the hoops. 

Students from grades six, seven and eight 
went back out to the Salem community in 
their Halloween costumes to businesses 
that partnered up to collect toiletries that 
the students will distribute here in Salem.
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to contribute not only to St. Paul 
School Foundation, but also directly 
to St. Paul School.  This insures the 
Foundation will have money available 
for scholarships to St. Paul Elementary 
School students and for scholarships 
to St. Paul Alums for college.  Direct 
donations to St. Paul School allows 
us to pay bills for operations without 
asking the Foundation for a subsidy.  
We don’t want to be in competition 
for the support of our alums; but 
we don’t want to see the day arrive 
when there will be a St. Paul School 
Foundation without a St. Paul School.

	 I appreciate the scholarships, 
contributions and work of St. Paul 
School Foundation, an independent 

501(C)3, non-profit organization.  
Without them, St. Paul School would 
probably already have closed.  But I 
think that many of our parishioners 
understand, rightly or mistakenly, 
that donating to the Foundation 
is the same as donating to the 
school.  Further clarification of the 
relationship between the two may 
need to be communicated and 
clarified regularly.

	 It would be great to see St. Paul 
School financially independent to 
the point where St. Paul School 
Foundation’s annual scholarship 
awards would be a blessing rather 

than a necessity.  It would be good 
for St. Paul Parish to allow all our 
parishioners of school age to attend 
school without financial worry.

	 We are grateful for any way you 
can assist financially, help with Bingo, 
volunteer and, above all, PRAY.  If you 
have creative ideas, please contact me.

	 God bless you.   May we continue 
to find ways make St. Paul Parish and 
School ever better.

Father Bob Edwards

The Saint Paul students did a wonderful job 
at the district science fair at Youngstown State 
University! We are proud of every student 
that represented our school. Congratulations 
to Sarah Bungard, left, and Bailey Staudt, 
who earned a trip to the state science fair in 
Columbus.

From Page 1

stakeholders. But, economic reality says con-
tinuous and generous support of the school/
foundation will be necessary, both now and in 
the future.

	 We greatly appreciate the donations you 
have given in the past, and we ask again for 
your support. Please help us maintain our St. 
Paul School and the wonderful educational 
opportunity it provides to area students. We 
are currently embarking on a fundraising 
initiative which will involve direct solicitation, 
and we hope to contact you soon. Or perhaps 
you will consider using the enclosed envelope 
to mail a charitable donation prior to year 
end. Thank you!

	T ogether we can insure that St. Paul School 
will be here for many more generations of stu-
dents, and the St. Paul School Foundation will 
be here too, as one of the keys to the school’s 
ongoing success.

Your donation to the St. Paul School Foundation, 
a 501(c)(3) corporation, is tax deductible!

Mark Webb,
SPSF President
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As the 2017 – 2018 
school year continues 

to move along, Saint Paul 
School has been gathering 
momentum and making 
strides every day to provide 
a top-notch education to 
our students.  Last year at 
this time we were sharing 
news of how our school 
had expanded by adding an 

eighth grade. We continue to see the middle school 
students in grades six, seven, and eight emerge to be 
role models as they grow in their faith, academics, 
and service. 

	 This year we are thrilled to announce another 
expansion on the opposite end of education here 
at Saint Paul School. We have made a second 
preschool known as transitional kindergarten. 
Transitional kindergarten is the first all-day 
preschool at Saint Paul School and will prepare 
preschoolers that plan to enter kindergarten in the 
following year. 

	O ver the course of a school year many 
Saint Paul School graduates drop in to visit their 
elementary school. Some stop by to say hello 
when they are back in town, others are eager to 
view the veterans memorial wall in the gym, and 
some just want to see how much change has taken 
place. I enjoy giving tours and demonstrating 
the many different ways we achieve classroom 
learning. Some of the researched best practices 
of learning in our classrooms include the use of 
alternative seating and brain breaks which help 
keep our students’ minds active. We also call 
attention to the massive amount of technology 
where every student has an iPad or a Chromebook, 
how students get to experience both robotics and 
computer programming and the way teachers use 
Google Classroom. The use of this technology will 
prepare our students to be successful in their future 
endeavors. Even our most recent graduates would 
be surprised at the amount of change in their 
elementary school. I encourage all graduates to 
visit us. We do love to show off Saint Paul School. 
Everyone here welcomes the chance to share how 
we accomplish what we aim for every day!  

Sincerely,

Mr. David Pancurak,
Principal

Friends, Families and  
Supporters,

1.	 1904-05. . . .   Sister Clementina Foley*
2.	 1905-07. . . .   Sister Teresa McCarthy*
3.	 1907-09. . . .   Sister Justina Laughrin*
4.	 1909-10. . . .   Sister Callista Kane*
5.	 1910-12. . . .   Sister Visitation Foley*
6.	 1912-18. . . .   Sister Marcella Herbst*
7.	 1918-19. . . .   Sister Mary Carmel Stack*
8.	 1919-21. . . .   Sister Antonia Nicklin*
9.	 1921-22. . . .   Sister Vincent McNamara*
10.	1922-27. . . .   Sister Marcella Herbst* (second term as principal)
11.	 1927-28. . . .   Sister Edmund McKenzie*
12.	1928-29. . . .   Sister Mary Thomas Owens*
13.	1929-32. . . .   Sister Cleophas Madden*
14.	1932-37. . . .   Sister Leonards Kelly*
15.	1937-38. . . .   Sister Maria Carrabine*
16.	1938-44. . . .   Sister Maureen Tynan*
17.	1944-50. . . .   Sister Alphonsus Nichols*
18.	1953-59. . . .   Sister Carmella Light [Sister Cecilia Light]*
19.	1959-60. . . .   Sister Mary Thaddeus Nolan [Sister Catherine Nolan]*
20.	1960-63. . . .   Sister Benedicta Harding [Sister Helen Harding]*
21.	1963-69. . . .   Sister Mary Conrad Walsh*
22.	1969-73. . . .   Sister Mary Ann Montavon*
23.	1973-77. . . .   Sister Rene Parman
24.	1977-82. . . .   Sister Marjorie Haidet
25.	1982-87. . . .   Sister Lucille Spirek*
26.	1987-92. . . .   Michael Marshall
27.	1992-99. . . .   Sister Mary Ann Spangler 
28.	1999-01. . . .   Patricia Yacucci
29.	2001-06. . . .   Carolyn Hammer
30.	2006-12. . . .   Patricia Bauman
31.	2012-13. . . .   Rebecca Carey
32.	2013-17. . . .   David Pancurak

Principals of St. Paul School
 Salem, Ohio

 1904 to 2017

*Deceased

Notes: 1. All sisters are from the Sisters of the Humility of Mary 
(HM), Villa Maria, Pennsylvania. 2. A name in brackets indicates 
that the sister returned to her baptismal name at some time 
following her term as principal.

Sources: Sister Joanne Gardner, HM; Patricia Bauman, 
Carolyn Hammer, Michael Marshall
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IN MemoriAm

Students
Irene M. Kupka Arnold . . . . . . . . . . .            1942

Christopher W. Avila Jr. . . . . . . . . . . .            2025

Linda S. Julian Beck. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                1962

Thomas L. Berger. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  1937

Hazel M. Yeager Boop. . . . . . . . . . . . .              1934

Wilfred J. Breault. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  1946

Gary M. Centofanti. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                1950

Elizabeth M. Sobotka Conroy. . . . . .       1966

Joseph F. Crawford . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                1957

Eleanor J. Labriola Digianantonio. . .   1938

Thomas L. Dutko. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  1963

Marcella J. Kemats Gabriel. . . . . . . . .          1953

Kathleen J. DeRoads Gibb. . . . . . . . .          1962

Mary C. Shriver Griffin. . . . . . . . . . . .             1934

William J. Haessly . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 1939

Joan A. Covert Hendricks . . . . . . . . .          1978

Jerome H. Hendron. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                1955

John R. Horning. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   1973

Margaret A. Redinger Horning. . . . .      1942

Elizabeth L. Ketterer Keagy. . . . . . . .         1934

Lawrence D. Mort. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 1962

Eugene E. Myers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   1937

Patricia A. Murphy Smith . . . . . . . . .          1944

Regina F. Hilditch Webb. . . . . . . . . . .            1938

Staff
Elizabeth M. Sobotka Conroy
Secretary late 1970s and 1980s; 
student in the class of 1966.

Sister Agnes Clare Snyder, H.M.
Educational assistant 1996-2002; last 
Humility of Mary nun to serve St. Paul 
School and reside in St. Paul Convent.

John D. Sprowl
Custodian from 1984-1997.

Danielle Tussey
Custodian in the late 2000s and early 2010s.

Sister Mary Conrad Walsh, H.M.
Teacher from 1953-57; teacher and principal 
from 1963-69.

Former St. Paul School students and staff known to have died between December 15, 2016,  
and November 30, 2017, are listed below along with student class years. May their souls rest in 

the peace of Christ. We regret any omissions.

Sr. Agnes Clare Snyder, H.M., 97, died 
on Nov. 11, 2017, at the Sisters of the 
Humility of Mary Community Center in 
Villa Maria, PA. She was the last H.M. 
nun to serve at St. Paul School where she 
was an educational assistant from 1996 
to 2002 and the last nun to reside at the 
parish convent. For 54 of her 74 years as 
a nun, she worked in her order’s Minis-
try of Education. Sister “Ag,” as she was 
known fondly, loved her students and had 
a gift for working with those for whom 
learning was difficult. She was very caring 
and kind and enjoyed a keen sense of 
humor. She would make you laugh, leave 
you with a hug, and always close her per-
sonal correspondence by exhorting “Be 
gentle to yourself.” 

Sister Mary Conrad Walsh, H.M., 
92, passed away on June 27, 2017, 
at the Villa Maria Community 
Center, Villa Maria, PA. She served 
as an educator from 1953 to 1957 
at the school and returned as 
both educator and St. Paul’s 21st 
principal from 1963 to 1969. In 
2010 she visited Salem for the 
50-year reunion of the St. Paul 
class of 1960 that she taught in 
third grade. Sister celebrated 
her 70th jubilee in 2016 and was 
the last H.M. nun to wear the 
order’s habit. She was beloved 
for her kindness, buoyant spirit, 
and sparkling wit.

Christopher W. “CJ” Avila, age 6, a bright, kind, 
energetic and upbeat kindergarten student, 
died tragically on January 28, 2017, shortly after 
contracting influenza. His smile endeared him 
to those he met and especially to his St. Paul 
School family. CJ’s passing inspired Adele Lake, 
owner of Adele’s Place, a Salem restaurant, to 
donate $10,000 in CJ’s memory directly to St. 
Paul School for sensory equipment to help 
students stay engaged in learning. The money 
was raised from weekly 50/50 drawings held 
in conjunction with the restaurant’s Queen of 
Hearts contest. Father Robert Edwards and 
Principal David Pancurak expressed deep ap-
preciation to the civic-minded Lake, whose 
grandson was CJ’s classmate. She was quick to 
credit the Salem community for its support of 
the drawings. CJ’s memory will now live on in 
the classrooms of St. Paul School thanks to the 
generosity of Adele Lake.

Sister Agnes Clare Snyder, H.M. Sister Mary Conrad Walsh, H.M.Christopher W. Avila Jr.
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Working Together.    Learning  Together.    Succeeding Together.
St. Paul
	 School

Kindergartners watched the butterfly process 
and then released the butterflies during the 
recent warm-weather days.

Person? Place? Thing? or Animal?  
Second graders collaborated on sorting  
and determining nouns in small groups.

First graders observed celery 
using their five senses.

Second grade 
made a visit to the 
kindergarten class 
recently on a  
collaboration.
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Working Together.    Learning  Together.    Succeeding Together.

Third graders prepared book reports and  
presented to their classmates. Students  
decorated a pumpkin to look like the char-
acter from their book.

Fourth and fifth grade students joined the 
students in grades six, seven, and eight by 
receiving their own Chromebook to enhance 
their learning experience at Saint Paul School.

Dr. Crowl from Prima 
Health Care visited sec-
ond grade to share how to 
stay healthy, when to get 
a checkup, and to discuss 
what the students want to 
be when they grow up. They 
also got to check vital signs. 

Preschoolers made 
a trip to Catalpa 
Grove Farm to see 
how much work is 
involved with a farm. 
They also were able 
to go on a ride to 
the pumpkin patch!
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Alumni 
Honors

A l u mni 

S P O T L I G H T

Jill Brahm, SPS 1966, an ardent St. Paul School supporter 
and daughter of legendary St. Paul teacher Helen Brahm, 

and her husband Harry Stoffer stopped in Salem for a short 
visit this fall. Jill’s mother taught a number of grades at St. 
Paul for 20 years from the mid-1950s to the mid-1970s, 
but primarily grade seven. She was born in Akron, Ohio, 
and graduated from Kent State University with a degree 
in English. Mrs. Brahm passed away in 1997. Shown here 
from left are Harry, Jill, and Jill’s brother Don Brahm, SPS 
1957, from Salem. Mrs. Brahms’ other children are Joel 
Brahm, SPS 1960, Michael Brahm, SPS 1962, and Mary 
Ann Brahm Ondrejko, SPS 1963, who is deceased.

Youngstown State University 
2017 Honors Convocation
•	Kasey Knopp–SPS 1999, 

Ryan Mirken Memeorial 
Scholarship for Gerontology

ATHLETICS
•	Mitch Maroscher–SPS  

2006, a student at 
Youngstown State Univer-
sity, was named to the first 
team All-Horizon League 
for tennis.

•	Anthony Shivers–SPS 2007 
University of Notre Dame– 
broke records in track for 
the hammer throw, weight 
throw and discus throw.

•	 Josie Miller–SPS 2013 
received Honorable Men-
tion in the Northeastern 
Buckeye Conference (NBC)
Volleyball Conference.  
She is a member of the 
Salem High School Volley-
ball team.

•	 	Carly Hall–SPS 2015 re-
ceived First Team honors in 
the 2017 NBC Cross Coun-
try Conference.  She was 
also the first state qualifier 
in 10 years.  Carly finished 
39th in the Division II girl’s 
race at the state meet in Co-
lumbus.  She is a member 
of the Salem Cross Country 
team.  

•	Lex Murray–SPS 2011 was a 
member of the 2017 Salem 
High School Track team 
that placed 2nd in the Boys 
1600 Relay at the State tour-
nament in June.  He and his 
teammates also qualified to 

2017 Salem High School 
Alumni Association Awards
•	Margaret Cull–SPS 2011
•	Emily Ehrenberg–SPS 2009
•	Adam Hickey–SPS 2000
•	 James Murray–SPS 2011
•	Amy Scullion-SPS 2004
•	Paul Shivers-SPS 2000
•	Dana Webb–SPS 2003
•	Cassandra Wood–SPS 2008
•	Kole Zellers–SPS 2011

The following St.Paul 
School graduates were 
recognized for:

ACADEMICS
2017 Salem High School 
Academic Awards
•	Margaret Cull–SPS 2011
•	 James Murray–SPS 2011
•	Kole Zellers–SPS 2011

attend the tournament in 
the Boys 800 Relay but did 
not qualify for the finals. 

•	 	Jackson Corbisello–SPS 
2013 was a member of the 
2017 Salem 3200 Relay 
team that qualified for the 
State tournament in June. 
He was named to the 2nd 
Team for the 2017 NBC 
Boys Cross Country.

•	 	Jacob McLachlan–SPS 2015 
and Grant Menough SPS 
2015 were both named 
Honorable Mention for 
the 2017 NBC Boys Cross 
Country.  

•	 	Anna Ostapiak–SPS 2012 
was named Honorable 
Mention for the 2017 NBC 
Girls Tennis.

FORMER  
ST. PAUL SCHOOL 
EDUCATORS
•	 Sister Marjorie Haidet H.M. 

(formerly Sr. Jerome) 
celebrated 65 years as a part 
of the Humility of Mary 
sisterhood.

ST. PAUL SCHOOL 
ALUMNI IN OUR 
COMMUNITY
•	 	Jackie Hergenrother–SPS 

1950 was honored as the 
Salem Regional Medical 
Center’s “Volunteer of the 
Year.”  Her husband, Gene, 
was honored, as well.  She 
was instrumental in the 
creation of the Mobile 
Meals program since 1976. 

Alumni Awards & Honors

Photo courtesy of Judy Bak Brahm
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Alumni 
Honors

Foundation Awards 2017 Annual Scholarships
Congratulations to St. Paul 
School alumni Luke Heestand, 
James “Lex” Murray, and  
Kole Zellers! 
	 They are the recipients of the 
annual St. Paul School Foundation 
senior scholarship. These 2011 St. Paul 
graduates shared a total of $4,200 in 
financial assistance for their first year 
of college education. Luke attends 

Youngstown State University; Lex is 
enrolled in the University of Akron; 
and Kole studies at Miami University 
of Ohio.

	H igh school seniors who gradu-
ated from St. Paul School are eligible 
for the scholarship. Awards are based 
on academic achievement, grade 
point average, church and community 
involvement, three letters of recom-
mendation, an essay that describes 

an applicant’s educational and career 
plans, and the role of a St. Paul School 
Catholic education in their academic 
success. The foundation takes pride in 
helping these graduates and encour-
ages them to return often to St. Paul. 
Since establishing the scholarship in 
1995, the foundation has awarded 
$85,150 to 113 St. Paul School alumni. 
Visit the foundation web page for a list 
of all previous winners.

Luke Heestand James “Lex” Murray Kole Zellers

Gene joined her in 2002 
after retiring from his busi-
ness in Salem.

•	 	Andy Clutter–SPS 1999 was 
honored as a part of BOC 
Water Hydraulics Inc. em-
ployees that were awarded 
the 2017 Friends of the 
Kent State Salem Campus.

•	 	Frank Zamarelli–SPS 
1976 was awarded the Jack 
Mazwell Award for the cre-
ation of the best newsletter 
for the Salem Rotary Club.

•	 	Gina Dermotta–SPS 1979 
and Mark Equizi SPS 1965 

were a part of the Salem 
Rotary Club, Salem Kiwan-
is, and Salem Comunity 
Center’s efforts to raise 
$3,000.00 for the Salem 
Community Pantry.

•	Dr. Rebecca Brown–SPS 
1988 was elected as presi-
dent of the Ohio Optomet-
ric Association. Her op-
tometry practice, Essential 
Vision Care, was named by 
the Salem Area Chamber of 
Commerce as Business of 
the Year for 2017.

•	Daniel Schlueter–SPS 2009 
is a midshipman at the 
United States Naval Acade-
my.  He spoke to a group of 
West Branch Middle School 
students who were honored 
for their academic achieve-
ment.

•	 	Mark Zocolo–SPS 1966 was 
honored by the American 
Red Cross for his donation 
of 80 units of blood to the 
organization.  He received 
his 10-gallon pin.  

•	 	Dr. Joe Shivers–SPS 1962 
was honored with the Joe 
Kelly Spirit of Salem Award 
at the recent Salem Athlet-
ics Hall of Fame induction 
dinner. Dr. Shivers, who is 
the superintendent of Salem 
Schools, received this honor 
based on his dedication to 
the student athletes and 
athletic programs.

Congratulations to all of our 
St. Paul School Alumni!  We 
are very proud of your accom-
plishments. 



Alumni 
Class Reunions

SHS Class of 1962–SPS Class of 1958
Seated: Rosemary Ciotti Maxcy
Standing: John Paumier, Molly Malloy Copacia

Photo courtesy of Peg Panzott

SHS Class of 1967–SPS Class of 1963
Seated: Connie Borrelli, Vicki Greene Domokur,  
Gayle Seroka, Patti Jones Dumovic, Barb Stankovic 
Stone, Janet Detwiler Lucas, Mary Ann Cosgrove Man-
ning, Karen Julian Guthrie
Standing: Jim Dauria, Ken Detell, Anthony Perry,  
Tom Bica, John Paul Tolson, Tom Hicks, Jack Mack, 
Lou Markovich Missing: Joe Plegge

Photo courtesy of Jen’s Photgraphic Memories

SHS Class of 2007-SPS Class of 2001
Keaton Keefer, Lauren Alek, Abi Schuster Grimm,  
Soph Paparodis 

Photo courtesy of Kaitlin Schock Vogt

SHS Class of 1972–SPS Class of 1968
Seated: Nancy Lowry Mahon, Jeanne Landwert Smith, 
Helen DeRoads Beltempo, Phyllis DeCrow Kloos
Standing:  Mike Cosgrove, Ed Seroka, Ed Sobotka, 
Bob Plegge Photo courtesy of Barb Capel Shaffer

SHS Class of 1977–SPS Class of 1973
Denise Patton, Madeline Patton Shivers, Marcie Danklef 
Madden, Rick Fithian, Tony Ieropoli, Dave Quinn, Michele 
Murdoch Skowron, Rita Ieropoli Stratton, Marty Cowie, 
Becky Berger Palmer, Joanne Wendell Morrison, Donald 
Lynn, Tom Zocolo, Jim Francisco

Photo courtesy of Rick Fithian
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St. Paul School alumni at their 2017  
Salem High School class reunions
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Helen Brahm & Mary Anne 
Ondrejko
	 Jill L. Brahm & Harry Stoffer
Callahan, Cocca, and Parlontieri 
Families
	 Donna F. Callahan
Lloyd Clark
	 Neill & Katharine McLachlan
Class of 1948
	C arl W. Kaufman
Christopher & Thomas Colbert
	 James & Donna Colbert
Betty Sobotka Conroy
	 Dorothy Tolson Stahl
Michael Corl
	 George & Rose Corl
Clare and August Corso
	 David H. & Frances M. May
Howard E. Coy
	T om, Barb, and Bri Wagner
Anthony DeCrow Sr. and Anthony 
DeCrow Jr.
	 Stephen E. DeCrow
Anthony DeCrow Jr.
	 Scott & Cindy Koenreich
Helen Druszkowski
	 Sally J. Flanigan
Thomas Dutko
	 John Paul Tolson
Tom Ehrhart
	 Joyce Ehrhart
Alma Rose Fields
	 Robert & Ruth Keister
	H ank & Debbie Loudon
	 Brian & Leigh Ann Martin
	 Kenneth Perkins
	 Richard & Lucy Siers
	 Roy D. & Jenny L. Smith
Marie Francisco
	 Francis & Rosalia Schlueter
Audrey Galchick
	 Susan Bush
Karmazin Family
	 Mary Ann Karmazin-Dzuracky
Elsie May Hughes Migliarini
	 Ennio Migliarini
John Panezott
	 Marilyn Migliarini
Tom & Donna Pastier
	 Paul & Marlene Berger
Pat Pozeynot
	 Robert & Sue Clunen
Mary E. Rafferty
	 Robert Rafferty

Peter Rutkousky
	 Paul J. Rutkousky
Mark Schmid
	C harles R. & Shirley A. Schmid
William Scullion Family
	 Paul & Sally Hannay
John R. Seroka
	 Gayle Seroka
Patricia Smith
	 James & Joyce Laughlin
	 Patricia Pinkerton
	 Francis & Rosalia Schlueter
	 John & Barb Staudt
Norman and Elizabeth Steele
	 Dianna Steele Orsburn
Helen Brahm
	 Jill L. Brahm & Harry Stoffer
Leo Taugher II
	C harles R. & Rosemary Emmerling
Joseph and Garnette Volpe and John 
and Estella Mudger
	 Mike & Marcella Volpe Mudger
Mr.& Mrs. Harold Walker
	 Michael & Kathleen Walker
Michael Walpert
	 Mary Ellen Mayo
Regina Webb
	A nthony Armeni
	 Jeffrey & Jill Berger
	 Eric & Patricia Borrelli
	 Joseph G. & Amy Cappuzzello
	T errence P. & Cheryl Flinn
	 George & Kay Hofmeister
	 Robert S. & Deborah B. McCulloch
	 David J. & Laura K. Nestic
	 North East Ohio Judges Council 
	 Monica Pastore
	 John Paul Tolson
	 J. Mark & Nancy J. Webb
	 Madelyn Webb Knepper
	 Frank & Glory Zamarelli
Frances Ziegler
	 Frances Ziegler
Gene Zilavy
	 Nancy Zilavy
William A. Zocolo Sr. & William A. 
Zocolo Jr.
	T erry Zocolo
Helen Brahm, Mary Anne Brahm 
Ondrejko, Tiffany Ondrejko
	 Jill L. Brahm & Harry Stoffer
Sister Dorothea Hurray, HM
	 John Paul Tolson

The St. Paul School Foundation thanks its generous supporters who,  
between Nov. 1, 2016, and Oct. 31, 2017, donated $29,468.25.

Donor List 2016–2017

In Honor ofIn Memory ofIn Memory of

Other Contributions

Patricia Bauman
	C harles R. & Rosemary Emmerling
Burke & Bryan Families
	 D. Joseph & Joan Bryan
Class of 1961
	 Joseph Loutzenhiser
Class of 1962
	 Joseph Rottenborn
Megan & Yvonne Goll
	 Geoffrey S. & Kim Goll 
Keaton Keefer
	 Patricia J. Keefer
St. Paul Class of 1970 & Humility of 
Mary Sisters
	C armen Bevacqua
Catholic Education
	 Dorothy M. Stahl

Michael E. Bestic
Joseph G. & Amy Cappuzzello
Stephen F. & Barbara Clary
Nancy Probst Crandall
Richard L. & Karen A. Crouse
James Cusack
James & Linda Dauria
Elaine A. Hundertmarck Dosser
Scott Englert
Patrick & Kristine Finn
Scott & Deirdre Foreman
Karl & Linda Getzinger
Ann M. Hansel
Thomas J. & Karen Lodge
Michael Marshall
Rosemary Maxcy
Henry A. Maxim
Charlie & Sandi Mazza
Robert S. & Deborah B. McCulloch
David J. & Laura K. Nestic
Brooke & Brandy Pidgeon
Michael & Rhonda Rea
William & Jane Roope
Salem Italian Club Educational Fund
Bonnie Ciotti Shimmel
J. Mark & Nancy J. Webb
Barbara A. Wright

To give online visit:
stpaul.k12.oh.us/donate or  
stpaul.k12.oh.us/foundation to  
donate to the school or foundation.



The St. Paul School Foundation is a 501 (c)(3) tax-exempt corporation formed in 
accordance with chapter 1702 et seq. of the Ohio Revised Code for the purpose of 
enhancing the educational opportunities provided by St. Paul School in Salem, Ohio. 
The foundation is governed by an appointed board of trustees. All trustees serve without 
compensation. The foundation is not legally affiliated with or financially obligated to  
St. Paul Parish, St. Paul School, or the Roman Catholic Diocese of Youngstown.

Foundation Contributions 
July 1, 2016, to June 30, 2017

School Improvement....................$3,294
Operational Support...................$35,000
Alumni Scholarships.....................$4,200
Marketing......................................$4,618
Staff Appreciation.........................$9,750
Tuition Assistance.......................$35,000

	 $91,862

School 
Improvement

Operational 
Support

Alumni  
Scholarships Marketing Tuition  

Assistance

Support the St. Paul School Foundation
Would you or someone you know like to make a  
donation directly to the St. Paul School Foundation?

•	 Name the Foundation as beneficiary of a life insurance policy  
•	 Name the Foundation as beneficiary in your will
•	 Annual giving (envelope included)
•	 Monthly giving—Make a recurring donation via the  

Foundation’s Paypal account 

Donate via PayPal at www.stpaul.k12.oh.us/foundation

38%

Frances Ziegler, 
long-time St. Paul 
parishioner who died 
in September, named 
the foundation as 
the beneficiary of a 
$10,000 life insur-
ance policy. Frances 

worked her entire life to serve her parish 
and others through the Loyal Christian 
Benefit Association. The school and par-
ish received significant financial benefits 
from her work for many years as the voice 
of St. Paul bingo. The foundation deeply 
appreciates Frances’ generous support of 
St. Paul School both in life and in death.

10%

Many thanks for your generous support!

Staff  
Appreciation

5% 5%

38%

4%


